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301 St. Ann’s Road
Campbell River, BC  V9W 4C7 

Telephone: 250-286-5700
info@campbellriver.ca
www.campbellriver.ca

ATTENTION, DRIVERS!
Changes at intersection of

Dogwood St. and 16th Ave.
New traffic signal and left turn lanes

now active in all
four directions for improved safety.

Changes to lane use include new left-turn only lanes for 
north and southbound traffic, and new traffic signal timing with advance

green arrows for safe turning.

Thank you for your patience during upgrade construction at this intersection.

DRIVE SAFELY!

•  Accountant I (Term Position)

Visit the “employment” section at www.campbellriver.ca

WORK WITH US


